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EXPO 2025 

The City staff report raises doubts as to whether the major construction projects associated with Expo 2025 
and the Port Lands redevelopment could be delivered on time and on budget. This pessimistic view is a 
disservice to the people who have built this province. When there are longer term projects such as an 
Expo, the trades will tend to gravitate to these projects. We believe Canada should bid for Expo 2025 for 
Toronto because it is an enormously beneficial opportunity on many levels and we are confident the 
construction industry will do its part to get it done.  
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